From: Stacey Swan <sswan@hse.k12.in.us>
Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 7:07 PM
To:

Subject: Resources from our morning meeting
Attachments: Gender Support Guidelines.pdf

Thank you for meeting this morning. Attached is the powerpoint as promised. Again, our
school attorney is Church, Church, Hittle and Antrim. Our Equity Coach is Nataki Pettigrew and
our Title IX Coordinator is Ryan Taylor. They are great resources if you have additional
guestions. There is also language in Board Policy and the Teacher Handbook that provides

guidance as well. Please let me know if you have other questions. If you do have questions,
please ask them in person.

Thanks-

Stacey Swan
Principal

Fall Creek Junior High
12001 Olio Rd.
Fishers, IN 46037
317-594-4390

Follow me on Twitter:
@FCJRFalcons





